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NOTICE TO RESIDENTS 
 “Clearwater Court Rear Yard Drainage Project” 

 

CONSTRUCTION CONTRACT AWARDED 
 

This notice is to inform you that the Village of Carol Stream’s Board of Trustees has approved 

Engineering Services Department’s recommendation to award a construction contract to 

Copenhaver Construction, Inc. (Huntley, IL) that will partially replace a small-diameter storm 

sewer that clogs frequently, is in poor condition, and that cannot be maintained because the 

adjacent retaining wall limits access by Public Works Department’s equipment.  

 

The project will temporarily disturb the rear yards of 329, 333, 339, 341, 343 & 353 Clearwater 

Court and 929, 935 & 941 Kalamazoo Court. Minor impacts to the properties adjacent to the list 

above may also be expected during construction. All disturbed areas will be restored by the 

Village’s contractor. 

 

The Board’s approval occurred on September 8th and the contractor has until September 24th to 

sign the agreement. The due date for completing construction is November 25, 2020. 

 

If there are any concerns or comments that may impact the contractor’s schedule, please forward 

them as soon as possible to the Project Manager so they may be communicated prior to 

commencing construction. 

 

The Engineering Department has created a webpage for this project to provide further 

information and to update residents on the progress. Unless there are any major developments, no 

additional notices will be sent and all future communication will be via said website. 

 

http://www.carolstream.org/departments/engineering/village-projects/clearwater-court-

rear-yard-drainage-project 
*****OR USE THE FOLLOWING SHORTENED LINK***** 

https://bit.ly/2zf07m8 
 

Thank you for your continued patience and cooperation. 

 

 

 

 

Project Manager: 

Greg Ulreich, Stormwater Administrator 

Carol Stream Engineering Services 

(630) 871-6220 

gulreich@carolstream.org 
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